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An important update regarding EVV is available at the link below.  The update pertains to both 
Licensed Home Care Services Agency (LHCSA) PDN providers and Independently Enrolled RN and 
LPN PDN providers. 
 
https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/evv/2023-11-13_pdn_comm.htm 
 
 
Additional information regarding EVV can be found at: 
https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/evv/ 
 
 
Questions regarding EVV can be directed to EVVhelp@health.ny.gov 
Questions regarding PDN can be directed to OHIPMEDPA@health.ny.gov 
 

 

 
 
  

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals 
or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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